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To: Robert G. Rivera, Chairman 
 Cindy Fields, Commissioner 
 Mark A. Franz, Commissioner 
 Erik C. Saenz, Commissioner 
 Jamey Steen, Commissioner 
  
From: William “Trace” Smith, III, Chairman of the Bingo Advisory Committee 
  

 

 

Date: August 17, 2023 

Re: Item II. Report by the Bingo Advisory Committee (BAC) Chairman; possible 
discussion and/or action on the BAC’s activities, including removal and 
appointment of committee members, continuation of the BAC, and the BAC’s 
annual work plan for FY 2024. 

 

 

 
For your consideration, the current members of the Bingo Advisory Committee and their associated 
interest groups are as follows: 
 

1. William “Trace” Smith, III – Conductor 
 

2. Stacie D. Johnston – Conductor 
 

3. Melodye Green – Commercial Lessor 
 

4. Emile Bourgoyne – Manufacturer 
 

5. Tommy Duncan, Jr. – Distributor 
 

6. Jason Pohl – Conductor 
 

7. Veronica Uriegas – Charity Lessor 
 

8. Corey Harris – Conductor 
 

9. Michael Anastasio – Charity Lessor 
 
 
Additional information may be provided at the commission meeting.  




